Welcome to a new school year. We have a new library testing
program and with it a new library contract. If your book becomes
lost or damaged in your care you will receive a bill for the
replacement cost of the library book and an additional $8.00 per
item. Replacement books will no longer be accepted. If a book
has pages falling out please do not tape. Come and inform the
librarian so that | may take proper care to repair books. You will
not be held responsible for binding coming apart. You are
responsible if your dog or teething sibling chews the book, drinks
spill on books, pages torn, additional writing in books, repairing
book yourself, and lost books. | hope you are able to find many
books to enjoy this year. Happy reading.
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Thank you,

Denise May, Librarian



